
  
  
  
  
  

                                    Edison   Family   /   Group   
                                      Parking   Lot   Pick-Up   

  
  

●    Parent/Guardians   have   been   given   their   group   numbers.     
   Please   have   your   number   visible   in   your   car   window.   

               Numbers   are   assigned   based   on   student   locations   in   the   building.   
  

●    The   Edison   Parking   Lot   Opens   for   Parking   Lot   Pickup   at   3pm.     
   Please   do   not   arrive   early.     
    

●    Arrive   within   your   number-group   time   bucket.     Students   from   higher   number   groups     
  will   not   be   released   until   their   assigned   time   bucket.     If   you   arrive   too   early   for   your     
   child’s   release,   you   will   not   be   allowed   to   enter   the   dismissal   car   line.     
  

                Pick-Up   Group                         May   enter   lot   at                    Student   Pickup   for   this   group   
               Numbers   1-10   3:00       3:15-3:20     
               Numbers   11-20   3:15       3:20-3:25   
               Numbers   21-30   3:20       3:25-3:40   
  

● As   you   enter   the   parking   lot,   slow   down    so   a   staff   member   can   see   your   number   
             and   electronically   contact   the   teachers   inside.   
  

● Older   siblings   will   meet   younger   siblings   in   the   classrooms   on   their   way   to   Door   #3.   
This   is   a   new   routine   for   our   children.     We   will   have   to   make   tweaks   along   the   way.   

  
● Staff   members   will   ensure   safety   as   children   get   into   cars.     Parents   will   be   stopping   and   

attending   to   child-seats.     Please   be   patient   and   courteous!   
  

●   Running   Late?     If   you’ve   missed   your   time   bucket,   you   can   join   the   pickup   line   in   at   any     
  Time.    Running   Very   Late?     Call   the   Office   (874-8416)   and   we   will   dismiss   your   children   

              from   door   #1   (flagpole)   after   busses   leave.   
  

●   Our   parking-lot   pick   up   line   is   a   courtesy.     This   danger-prone   area   needs   your   full   
attention.    For   safety   our   routines   must   be   followed.    Confrontation   and   disrespect   
will   not   be   tolerated,   and   you   will   be   asked   to   pick-up   in   another   zone.     

  
                                                      (Please   see   reverse   side)   
  

    
  
  



  
  
  
  


